
Over the last year we have been 

working closely with a range of 

charities and public bodies to 

make sense of the new social 

care and well-being legislation.  

 

Uniquely we have experience of 

working at a policy level as well 

as the implementation of major 

transformational change at a 

local level.  

 

For an informal conversation on 

how we can help you make the 

most of Wales’ social care and 

well-being legislation please call  

Emily Wooster 07724835086  

Gwilym Morris 07939 225085   

 

The Social Services and Well-being 

(Wales) Act 2014 repealed the majority of 

community care legislation in Wales when in 

came into force in 2016. At a strategic level, it 

requires local authorities and local health 

boards to jointly carry out an assessment of 

care and support needs in an area and 

produce a combined population assessment 

report. 

The Well-Being of Future Generations 

(Wales) Act 2016 is about improving the 

social, economic, environmental and cultural 

well-being of Wales and requires public 

bodies to carry out their work in a sustainable 

way.  The establishment of Public Services 

Boards (PSBs) will oversee the work of 

producing wellbeing assessments which 

looks at evidence covering the 

economic, social, environmental and 

cultural well-bing of an area.  

We will work with you to draw on your 

assessments, identify your priorities and 

help to develop your plans. We can conduct 

additional scoping work, facilitate discussions 

and bring together our expertise in strategic 

planning, analysis and evaluation.  

We can work with you to identify gaps 

and opportunities for your organisation to 

effectively engage with local authorities, local 

health boards and the Welsh Government on 

social care and well-being legislation.  Using 

data and analysis, we can help you plan and 

scope out to make the most of the legislation.   

 

Local authorities  

Charites, businesses, 

trades unions & public bodies  

 

Local 
assessments 

& plans 


